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Open spaces in neighborhoods and parking lots of city parks should not be used for homeless camps.
For that matter they shouldn't be on sidewalks either. The trash they leave behind on sidewalks is
disgusting. There are large parcels of property in the city away from residential areas that can be
used.
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